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20 September 2019 
 

 
 
 
Dear Dr Drupadi ji and family 
 
The sudden & untimely demise of Dr.H.S Dillon has come with a sense of deep sorrow & 
grief not only to me but also millions of Sikhs around the world. I had the opportunity to 
personally interact with him during the Global Sikh Council conference at Jakarta in 
March this year. I found him a kind & noble intellectual & farsighted thinker. I found him a 
truly humble and inspiring person. 
 
Dr. Dillon as an Indonesian stalwart was a role model not only to his country but also the 
world at large. His contribution towards development of Indonesia & well- being of 
mankind will always be remembered. 
 
On behalf of the Global Sikh Council & Sikhs spread across the world please accept our 
heartfelt condolences. We pray to the almighty for blessing his noble soul & giving 
strength to the family for bearing this tragic loss 
 
With best wishes 
 
 

 
 
 
Dr Kanwaljit Kaur - Lady Singh, 
 
President Global Sikh Council (GSC) 
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